
Sunday, november 29, 2020

Prayer................................................... Pastor Adam

Worship in Song

	 Praise to the Lord, the Almighty

	 How Can I Keep From Singing

	 What a Savior

	 Doxology

Message............................................... Pastor Adam

Closing Song

	 Praise You

Offering (Receptacles are at the doors as you exit)
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Chattanooga, TN 37421
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classes
Sundays @ 9:15am
•	 Fred Bennett’s Sunday School Class - Fellowship Hall
•	 Bill Summer’s Sunday School Class - Choir Room 

Sundays @ 10:45am
•	 Children’s Church
•	 Recovering Redemption with Kelly O’Rear - meets every other 

week (10/25, 11/8, 11/22)
•	 Gracia de Dios - Fellowship Hall

Sunday Evening Adult Studies @ 3:30pm 
•	 A Man and His Marriage - Kelly O’Rear
•	 1 & 2 Thessalonians - Sarah Beasley
•	 No classes today

Business meeting & thanksgiving service
Join us today at 5:30pm for a brief business meeting, followed by a 
Thanksgiving Service at 6pm. We will hear testimonies from the  
congregation and participate in the Lord’s Table.

awana & Youth
There will be no AWANA or Youth activities today. Activities will resume 
next Sunday. The Youth Service and AWANA check-in begin at 5:45pm 
with AWANA beginning at 6pm.

Missionary of the week
Melissa Baccarella	 MBaccarella@abwe.cc
Pray for her to have opportunities to minister on a one-on-one basis. 
The Covid infections in Italy have softened hearts so that people are 
more open to listen. She works with an ABWE team in Caselle evange-
lizing and discipling Italians with the goal of starting a local church. 

grace cares
Every Sunday, be sure to pick up a card from the display in the foyer 
and send some encouragement to someone! Bonnie King coordinates 
this ministry.  



Grace academy 
Our thanksgiving continues this week with some great news!  On 
Monday, Nov. 30 the Children’s Center will open for the first time 
since Spring! Interior renovations are complete and the exterior will 
be finished soon with the construction of the covered drive-through.

The Children’s Center will re-open tomorrow, and there are several 
job openings available! We have openings for the morning 
and afternoon shifts in all age groups. Experience is preferred, but 
not required. Applicants may email their resumes to Sheri Hicks at 
slhicks@mygracechatt.org along with any questions. 

You can also help us furnish the Children’s 
Center by purchasing items on their Amazon 
Wish List! Please consider how you might be 
able to contribute to this fundraiser, whether 
that may be monetarily or prayerfully. You may 
have items delivered to your home and then 

bring them to the Open House on Dec 6 from 10:45am-2pm. 
Come and view the renovated building, enjoy some snacks, and 
bring your gifts! Thank you for your support! 

Children’s Center 
reopening tomorrow!

groundbreaking ceremony
On Saturday, Dec. 5th, we’ll hold a groundbreaking ceremony for 
the new campus facilities of both our church and school. While we’re 
uncertain as to how many we’ll safely be able to have on campus for 
the event, we are planning to have a live video, and will also follow 
up with a more professionally edited video. More details will be  
provided later this week. Please continue to pray for wisdom and 
support as this project moves forward!



Coming Up
Today	 No AWANA, Youth or Bible studies;
	 Quarterly Business Meeting @ 5:30pm;
	 Thanksgiving Service @ 6pm
12/2	 MOPs @ 9:30am
12/5	 Groundbreaking ceremony
12/6	 Children’s Center Open House from  
	 10:45am-2pm
12/13	 Building Report @ 4pm

Prayer Requests
•	 Amanda Paris, Mary Ruth Hicks’ daughter, has pancreatic cancer.
•	 Diana Bolen is recovering from a colectomy.
•	 Dwight Hurlbut’s daughter-in-law, Darcy, has breast cancer.
•	 Johnnie Jones’ co-worker’s 6-year-old granddaughter has cancer.
•	 Tina Holcombe’s niece has been diagnosed with breast cancer.
•	 Daniel & Sherri Lethers will need to spend 2-4 weeks in England in 

November & December for Sherri’s medical care. Please pray for 
funding and for the logistics to fall into place.

•	 A relative of Don & Bonnie Strothers was in a horseback riding  
accident and suffered a collapsed lung and several broken ribs.

•	 Judi Hostetter’s daughter, Debbie Richard, is recovering from surgery 
to remove cancer.

•	 Kathie Collins was admitted to the hospital this week with health 
concerns.

•	 Several members of our congregation have  Covid.
•	 Congratulations to our missionaries, Yensi & Diana Pimentel, on 

the birth of Evan Maicah Pimentel! Evan was born November 22nd 
weighing 7 lbs., 8 ozs., and measuring 20.5 inches long.


